
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The County of San Mateo is announcing the 3rd and final community meeting for the comprehensive 
corridor study of Alpine Road between Junipero Serra Boulevard and County Limit south of La Mesa 
Drive.  Kimley-Horn, our consultant, will be presenting an update on the progress of the study. Come 
learn about the proposed phases of the project, and help us prioritize items in each phase so the County 
and its consultant can continue to focus on issues that are of concern to the community. 

Tuesday November 1, 2016 
7pm  -  8:30pm  
Woodland School 
360 La Cuesta Drive, Ladera 
Parking is limited. Please carpool if possible! 

   *A copy of the presentation and conceptual drawings will be posted at http://publicworks.smcgov.org/alpine-road-traffic-corridor-study by October 24, 2016 

For more information contact Hanieh Houshmandi 
hhoushmandi@smcgov.org or 650.599.1481 
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